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Greetings
from the PPSMMA
It has been about a month now that my team and I have taken over the reins 

of the PPS chariot.  At times it is a nightmare when I think of all the hot issues 
concerning the PPS, but my team and I are confi dent that we will be able to 

handle the pressures and demands of this job.

As a start, we met up with the MMA ExCo during our PPS ExCo meeting on 28 
June 2015. We had a good meeting and various suggestions were put forward 
to our MMA ExCo for the benefi t of all PPS and MMA members as a whole.

We also suggested  a discussion with the Volunteer Corp (VoC) of MMA to see 
if we could form a ‘Disaster Rescue Team’ so that whenever a disaster occurs, 
MMA will be there to help. 

We have asked our Secretary to invite all the third party administrators, 
FOMEMA, the pharmaceutical division, and pharmaceutical association for 
a friendly dinner separately so that we can get to know each other and deal 
with our issues in a friendly manner. We will update you all in the next bulletin 
about our meetings and I shall make it a point to keep everyone updated on 
our activities through the PPS Facebook page.

We have a good team as the main Council and PPS will work together with 
them to produce the best for all MMA members.

PPS has also suggested that more privileges be packed in our MMA Members 
Card so that it might be more meaningful to our members. There is more to 
come, so hang on, and let us work together. 

I would also like to thank all our members for trusting my team and I in running 
PPSMMA for the year 2015 to 2016 term. We promise to do our best.
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